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Tina Gonneau

From: Andrew Gameiro

Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 9:47 AM

To: Tina Gonneau

Subject: FW: [Proposed Development in Ward 7] If you were unable to attend last night's
meeting...
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From: Marian Wilkins

Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 10:29 AM

To: Andrew Prince <Andrew.Prince@barrie.ca>; Andrew Gameiro <Andrew.Gameiro@barrie.ca>
Subject: Re: [Proposed Development in Ward 7] If you were unable to attend last night's meeting...

Mr. Prince and Mr. Gameiro,

I was in attendance at last night's meeting. | would like to be informed of future meetings regarding this and
any other developments on Essa Road.

My husband and | bought the same house 11 and a half years ago in a quiet neighbourhood. That is what
attracted me to this neighbourhood. We saw the development from start to finish on the south side of
Coughlin. Then we saw the development north of Veterans past the mall on the west side of Essa. Then
developments continued at Ardagh and Essa and Mapleton and Essa. When is this going to stop.

The parcel of land being discussed seems awfully smail for the proposition of 48 units.

Please keep me informed.

Mrs. Marian Wilkins






